
For information regarding Burning Restrictions please 

visit the BC Wildfire Website at: 

 

Fire Prohibitions and Restrictions - Province of British 

Columbia 

                                   

Cherry Creek and the Port Alberni area is part of the 

Coastal Fire Centre. 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/wildfire-status/prevention/fire-bans-and-restrictions
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/wildfire-status/prevention/fire-bans-and-restrictions

